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Summer Term 
 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

Continuing with Summer  

Term Menu  

Week 2     Click here  
 

Diary Dates 
 

04.09.17 Non-Pupil Day 

05.19.17 Autumn Term Starts 

20.10.17 Non Pupil Day 

23.10.17 Half Term Starts 

30.10.17 Return to School 

20.12.17 Last Day of Term 

02.01.18 Non Pupil Day 

03.01.18 Spring Term Starts 
 

 

Exodus 33:14 

The Lord said, “I will go with you and give you peace.”         Friday 21st July 2017 

 

 

Cont…... 

Dear Parents 

A sad farewell to the Class of 16/17! We have enjoyed the journey with them and we are confi-

dent we have added to their store of confidence, ability to rise to challenge and compassion. 

They will take their talents and gifts; growing and deepening into the people they are meant to 

be. We pray that the firm foundation of The Cathedral School will continue to help them on 

that journey. 

As our staff members leave, Mrs Britton, Miss Pool, Mrs How and Mrs Hockaday; we wish them 

happiness in their next steps; the generosity of the community has been greatly appreciated. 

A long year with a gamut of emotions; the Summer gives everyone a chance to take stock, gain 

perspective and enjoy happy family times. 

We look forward to seeing everyone refreshed on 5th September!   

L Wiskin 

Year 6 Pilgrimage to Bradwell 

On Tuesday, year 6 were lucky 

enough to visit Bradwell, which 

was our special, religious retreat. 

We all really enjoyed this pilgrim-

age and were able to experience a 

different type of worship, unlike 

our 

church services in The Cathedral which we are 

used to. It was a 

very calming day 

and we were given 

the opportunity to relax and reflect on our 

amazing time in year 6.                       

By year 6 pupils 

Soak Your House Captain 

On Wednesday 19th of July, an event was held in 

the playground. It was arranged because the 

school was raising money for Clic Sargent- it was 

a great success. The event was called ‘soak your 

house captain’. It involved soaking a sponge in water and throw-

ing it at one of the house captains. The payment was fifty pence 

for three goes. Everyone (including the house captains) enjoyed 

it and were eager to have more than one turn.  In total we raised 

£83.20.                                                           Reported by William H 

STILL MISSING! 

We are still missing seven of the team polo 
shirts after recent sports fixtures. At least 
two of them are still with members of the 
rounders team. Could you please check 
your child's belongings to see if they have 
yet to return them.  

Secondary School  
Destinations 

Number of 
Year 6  

children 

Chelmsford County High 
School for Girls 

2 

King Edward VI Grammar 
School 

1 

Westcliff High School for 
Girls 

1 

Westcliffe Grammar School 
for Boys 

1 

St John Payne Catholic 
School 

13 

Moulsham High School 8 

The Boswells School 5 

Great Baddow High School 4 

The Sandon School 4 

Hylands 3 

Anglo European 3 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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Things to do this Summer……... 
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